
Minutes from the Commission Meeting held on 

May 2, 1986 

Due to a lack of quorum for the regularly scheduled Board of Commissioners meeting on 
May 6, 1986, the Board of Commissioners was convened in postponed session on May 
12, 1986 at 5:00 p.m. Present were Commissioners Middleton, Reid, and Nichols. 

After a call to order, the Mayor informed those present that the police department was 
taking care of directing traffic from Eureka Garment of the afternoon so no traffic jam 
would occur.  The McBrayer property was also discussed. 

After discussion on the matter, it was decided unanimously that one-half of the 
swimming meets of the YMCA this summer would be held at the Englewood pool. There 
will be no need of pool personnel working as those teams using the pool will be 
responsible for clean-up, leaving the pool in as good condition as when they came. 

After a motion to adjourn and a second, the meeting was adjourned at 5:30 p.m. 

____________________________               C.A. Goodin__________________ 
Mayor                                                                                        Recorder 

 


